
                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly  

Due to the sponsored walk there will be no celebration 

assembly this week. 

 

Next Week’s Menus 

Please see the reverse of this newsletter 

 

Friday Film Night:  

Don’t forget that tomorrow night (Friday 12th July) is 

Film night in fun club ~ we will be showing ’Brave’ and 

enjoying eating popcorn. Feel free to come and watch for 

£5. Children need picking up at 5.15. 

 

Ocean Fun Club   

Monday ~ Sandwich making 

Tuesday ~ Den making  

Wednesday ~ Games night 

Thursday ~ Treasure hunt 

Friday ~  Free play 

 

Ocean Fun Club has a range of activities on offer every 

night we have Wii challenges, board games, KS1 and KS2 

toys and a creative table. 

 

Sponsored Walk - Reminder 

The whole school will be taking part in a sponsored walk 

tomorrow.  We will be leaving school at approximately 

9.30, and when we arrive at Sandsend we will eat our 

dinner.  Mrs Breckon will bring school dinners down for 

those who have ordered them.  We should be back at 

school before 3.  Weather permitting we can build 

sandcastles on the beach after our dinner too.  Children 

do not have to wear uniform, and will need suncream 

and hats as well as an extra drink.  All money raised 

will go towards new play equipment and school trips. 

A member of staff will be staying a school with any 

children who are unable to attend.  If you do come along 

with your child you can take them at any pace you like!  

You cannot however take other children unless you have 

permission from their parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Arrangements 

Thursday 18th July – Toy day for year 6! They still 

need to wear their uniform though. 

Friday 19th July – Children need to wear their school 

uniforms to school but can bring a t shirt for other 

children and staff to sign. 

Leaver’s assembly will start at 1.30, Langdale Terrace 

doors will be open at 1.15 for parents. 

 

Children’s Books 

This year we will be sending home some of the books 

that the children have been working in so that you 

can have a good look, and keep them for posterity! 

Please send your child with a carrier bag to take them 

home in during the last week. Please note we are 

passing some books up to their next teacher, and we 

also have to hang onto a few from each class as 

evidence for when we are inspected.  We will send 

these books home mid year – I promise! 

 

Mini Monsters 

Blue team will be going to Mini Monsterz on Monday, 

letters have gone home.  I am delighted to say that 

all of blue team can go on this trip. 

 

Reports  

These will be going out on Monday.  Please look out 

for your child carrying one!!  We have done our best 

to send 2 copies of reports out where we know that 

parents do not live together, if you need a second 

copy then please come and see Mrs Grady in the 

office. 
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